
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004
Date: June-04-15 10:03:38 AM

 
 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca] 
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LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Please do not allow this rate increase. It is flagrant gouging by a single company. Where's the
competition? 

Enough is enough, we are paying waay too much for our power. It seems like they are
treating customers like cash cows. First they tell people to use less energy or use it during off
peak. I then proceeded to change my electricity tasks to that time only for them to hike that
part. 

And they want to hike more? Are they stupid or what? Do they WANT business to keep
leave our province. I can tell you that i am starting to consider a move to get away from all
this BS. 

They are there to serve the people, not gouge them. And don't get me started on their
ridiculous compensation. 

Govern yourself according Ontario!!!!
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